
NOTICE TO PROSPECTIVE TIMBER SALE PURCHASERS 

Due to computational and clerical errors, the BLM will be altering the Prospectus for the 
Ranchero Timber Sale, ORM05-TS-2020.0006, scheduled for auction on August 27, 2020, 
with the following corrections. 

The Appraised Price and Bid Deposit have been changed to correct a computational error in 
our software.  

The Road Maintenance and Road Use Appraisal Worksheet was inserted after the Timber 
Appraisal, as it was originally omitted.

If you have any questions, please contact Scott Loos, Medford District Forester, at 541-618-2305 
or by email at mloos@blm.gov.  
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